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DEPARTIUENT OF FISH AND GA ME 

17 February 1983 
Mr. Jim Morris Study Team Leader National Park Service 540 West Fifth Avenue Anchorage, AK 99501 
Dear Jim: 

BILL SHEFFIELD, OOVERIIOR 

333 RASPBERRY ROAD 

AN CH ORA GE, ALASKA 99502 267-2199File: CSU-NPS-Porc/Sheen 

Per your request, we advanced ·to. the State agencies the concept of providing a State position letter in the Draft EIS regarding designa­tion of the Porcupine and lower Sheenjek ·Rivers within the Wild and Scenic �·Rivers system. Results of our request indicate that the agencies, although leaning toward no designation, prefer to consolidate a position after reviewing the Draft EIS. However, the -agencies do appreciate the opportunity you provided for the State to have a position published in the-document. 
Thank you again for the opportunity to ·.work cooperatively with-· the ' National Park Service and the ·study teams· •.. We continue -to appreciate . c the close coordination which you have developed ·with the State· in -.-­these studies. 
Sincere

�
ly, 

,I pv, (,AAV)1 � Sterl-ing Eide C/' State CSU Coordinator 
by: Tina Cunning State CSU Assistant 
cc: State CSU Contacts 




